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Term 3 - Thursday 13th August 2020 

Dear Parents, Families and Friends, 
 

Within this world of uncertainty and change, this Saturday provides          
us with a sense of hope and faith in our lives. This Saturday, we              
celebrate the Assumption of Mary, the entry of Mary into heaven,           
body and soul. Even though Mary was taken into Heaven, she is            
always with us and we are reminded of how much she loves us.  
 
We believe that Mary, like the saints, can hear our prayers. She is our              
special connection to Jesus Christ and our gateway to Heaven. She is            
our model. Mary listened and responded to God’s request to be the            
mother of Jesus, and kept her word. The Assumption of Mary is a             
timely reminder for us to do the same. As people of God, we too must               
hear the Word, listen to it and keep it. If we do, we can be confident                
that we will bring peace and good things to all people.  
 
Now, more than ever, we need to believe that Mary is with us, guiding              
us through this challenging journey. Take time to pray to her, as she             
gives us comfort and hope in our pilgrimage here on earth.  
 
Take care, 
Marg 

August 

Fri 14th  P - 2 Class Google Meet 
11am 

Mon 17th  3 - 6 Class Google Meet 
9am 

Wed 19th Parent Google Meet 
6.45pm 

Thurs 20th  3 - 6 Class Google Meet 
11.30am 

Fri 21st P - 2 Class Google Meet 
11am 

Mon 24th  School Advisory Board 
Meeting - 7pm 
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RE News & Prayer for the Week with Mrs Brohm 
 

 
 
Weekly Information 
On Sunday nights, you will receive an email from me at about 6pm with information for the week ahead.                   
It is really important that you read this bulletin carefully as it contains information regarding the learning                 
ahead, responses to feedback and questions from both staff and parents and great tips to keep you all                  
well during this time. The links to the weekly bookings for the Google Meets are also on this bulletin. I                    
encourage you all to make the most of this opportunity to keep in touch with what is going on. This is my                      
main way of communicating with you during this time.  
 
School Promotion 
With the introduction of Stage 3 restrictions, we are unable to have school tours or visits from our                  
kindergarten children. I am hopeful that this will change in Term 4 so that we are able to, once again,                    
showcase our school. In the meantime, everyone can play their part by promoting our school in any way                  
that you can. I will continue to put up as much learning as possible on our Facebook pages and I hope to                      
do some work with the Grade 6’s next week to produce more evidence of our learning at St. Mary’s.  
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